

## DISABLED PEOPLE'S DIVERSITY FORUM FROM SEPTEMBER 2010 TO SEPTEMBER 2011

	Issue/ Objective	When	Who by	Update	Action taken
1.	<b>Local Transport Plan LTP3</b> To receive an update on the latest plan and the scoping report for the Equalities Impact Assessment	9 September 2010	Catherine Martin and Tara McKenna, Transportation Technician Transport Planning		Sub group meeting to be held.
2.	<b>Role of the Champion</b> To discuss the need to have a co-ordinated approach across the various Fora	9 September 2010	Andy Findlay, Muscular Dystrophy Campaign		To be considered as part of the Engagement Review
3.	<b>Voluntary and Community Reference Group</b> To receive a presentation and volunteers from the Forum for the group	9 September 2010	Ian Chennery		Reference group to meet and IC to update DPDF
4.	<b>Disability Sport and Physical Activity in Derby</b> To receive a presentation on what Derby is doing for 2012	18 November 2010	Andrew Beddow, Sports and Leisure		Feedback required on: Disability Sports Officer recruitment in 2012; sports forum to help plan for 2012; Paralympic Torch in Derby; planned Velodrome

	Issue/ Objective	When	Who by	Update	Action taken
5.	<b>Gold Card Concession: Consultation</b> To receive a presentation on the consultation	18 November 2010	Chris Hegarty		
6.	<b>Muscular Disease – Part 2</b> To receive further questions and recommendations on providing an appropriate service	18 November 2010	Anita Thomas, PCT		Deferred to 20 January 2011 meeting
7.	<b>Grant Funding Review</b> To receive a report on the review of grants within Derby	18 November 2010	Ann Webster, Equality and Diversity Project Manager		To receive regular updates on progress made
8.	<b>International Day of Disabled People</b> To receive update on this year's event	18 November 2010	Ann Webster, Equality and Diversity Project Manager		Proposals to be actioned and venue sort
9.	<b>Working for the Council</b> To receive an annual update on the statistics	18 November 2010	Ann Webster, Equality and Diversity Project Manager		

	<b>Issue/ Objective</b>	<b>When</b>	<b>Who by</b>	<b>Update</b>	<b>Action taken</b>
10.	<b>Housing Allocations Policy Review Update</b>	20 January 2011	Kim Morgan and Lisa Callow		Item deferred until report and actions approved.
11.	<b>Muscular Disease – Part 2</b>	20 January 2011	Anita Thomas, PCT		Item deferred until further notice
12.	<b>Budget 2011-2012</b>	26 January 2011	Resources		Joint Forum Budget meeting
13.	<b>Mobility Scooters</b> To seek clarification from Derby Homes on the storage of mobility scooters.	17 March 2011	Phil Davies and Maria Murphy, Derby Homes		
14.	<b>Voluntary Sector Grant Aid Strategy 2011-2015</b> To receive and discuss the Cabinet report	17 March 2011	Ian Chennery, Voluntary and Community Sector Partnership Manager		

15.	<b>DisabledGo – Marks and Spencer</b> To receive information on producing a local access guide	17 March 2011	Anna Borthwick, DisabledGo Sally Curtis, Service Director – Adults, Health and Housing		Withdrawn
	<b>Issue/ Objective</b>	<b>When</b>	<b>Who by</b>	<b>Update</b>	<b>Action taken</b>
16.	<b>Physical and Sensory Disabilities</b> To discuss the consultation process	17 March 2011	Yvonne Davies, Strategic Commissioning		EIA to be carried out with members from each Forum
17.	<b>International Day of Disabled People</b> To receive update on the last event	17 March 2011	Ann Webster, Equality and Diversity Project Manager		Proposals to be actioned and venue sort
18.	<b>Council's Access Officer post</b> To discuss the Access Officer post	17 March 2011	Judi Bateman, Janet Warner		
19.	<b>Diversity Forum Review</b> To receive details of the forthcoming review and invite forum members to be part of the review team	17 March 2011 12 May 2011	Gavin Thompson, Head of Policy, Research and Engagement		
20.	<b>Personalisation Agenda:</b> To receive an update and response to questions from Forum members	12 May 2011	Perveez Sadiq – Service Director, Putting People First		

21.	<b>Chaddesden Library:</b> To discuss access issues around the new library	12 May 2011	Fran Renwick, Libraries, Andrew Beddow – Head of Service Facilities, Paul Richards – Arriva, Jenny Cole – Architects		
	<b>Issue/ Objective</b>	<b>When</b>	<b>Who by</b>	<b>Update</b>	<b>Action taken</b>
22.	<b>Loop systems:</b> To review the current systems available and make sure that the systems are continually checked to make sure they are working and that staff know how to use them	12 May 2011	Roy Jones		
23.	<b>Diversity Forum Review</b> To receive details of the outcome of the Forum review and implementation schedule	30 June 2011	Gavin Thompson, Head of Policy, Research and Engagement		
24.	<b>Derby Direct telephone service</b> To receive an update on the service and to contribute further changes	30 June 2011	Bernard Fenton, Head of Customer Services		
25.	<b>Voluntary Sector Grant Aid Strategy 2011-2015</b> To receive an update on the current position with the grants	30 June 2011	Ian Chennery/Perveez Sadiq		

26.	<b>Self Assessment Scheme:</b>  One-stop shop – integrated equipment service and information regarding Disabled People's Integrated Equipment Services	TBA	Lesley Kopec, Assessment and Support Planning		
	<b>Issue/ Objective</b>	<b>When</b>	<b>Who by</b>	<b>Update</b>	<b>Action taken</b>
27.	<b>Open space, sport and recreational facilities</b>  To be involved in an assessment of the adequacy of existing open space, sport and recreation facilities to meet the needs of local residents.	TBA	Carolyn Wilkinson, PMP Genesis		
28.	<b>Local bus service providers</b>  To receive an update from bus service providers on providing a better service for disabled people – invite bus providers to the meeting	TBA	Arriva Trent Barton		
29.	<b>Customer service and disabled people on buses</b>  Check on what progress has been made since the bus providers came to the Forum	TBA	TBA		

30.	<b>Access for disabled people to shops and businesses in the Cathedral Quarter</b>  to look at barriers facing disabled people in the Cathedral Quarter	TBA	TBA		
	<b>Issue/ Objective</b>	<b>When</b>	<b>Who by</b>	<b>Update</b>	<b>Action taken</b>
31.	<b>Building design and disabled people</b>  To be given details of and involvement in the design of public buildings	On-going	Access Officer and Planning		
32.	<b>Disabled Young People:</b>  Meet with young people , highlight the issues and request officers to respond	TBA	All		
33.	<b>Disabled Young People in Education</b>  To receive a report on how the needs of young people are being met within the Education system	TBA	Children & Young People Services		

34.	<b>Aim Higher: Funding</b> To receive a presentation on what has happened locally with the Aim Higher funding	TBA	Liz Beswick		
-----	--	-----	-------------	--	--